
From: Elaine Kelton
To: Jonathan Spence
Cc: vailcouncil@vail.gov
Subject: DRB Review 18-0271 1012 Eagles NestCircle
Date: Monday, September 03, 2018 9:24:57 PM

 
 
 

Elaine and Art Kelton
1034 Homestake Circle
Vail, CO 81657
 
 

 
I apologize for not being able to attend the DRB meeting at 3PM tomorrow

September 5th.   I am in Glenwood Springs with the opening of the  new CMC
Spring Valley Campus and the Dedication.

 
I ask that you take into consideration the severity of the design for the proposed
duplex and its lack of compatibility with environment of the surrounding
neighborhood.  The Town of Vail Code was written as a guideline, but it is the
standard by which we  assume we all live, build and design.
 
My thanks,
Elaine Kelton
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